
 

  

 
   

School Pledge: ‘I pledge to do all that I can, so that we can all learn and be happy at school.’ 

 

 

15th March 2024 

Our office email is 
office@ivjs.school 

 

This Week In School… 
Year 3 – have had a busy week. In English, they have been writing a diary about the adventures of 
The Iron Man with a focus on using expanded noun phrases. In Maths, they have been learning 
about equivalent fractions and have moved onto exploring mass and capacity. They have started 
their Science topic about forces by identifying different forces with an exciting activity, firing 
marshmallows across the playground, using a paper cup and a balloon to provide the force. In 
Computing, they have been learning about creating graphs and databases on Purple Mash. 
Year 4 – have continued to learn about fractions - adding fractions and mixed numbers, 
subtracting fractions from whole amounts and subtracting from mixed numbers. In English, they 
have continued to write their newspaper report about the vanishings of cats in Varjak Paw. In DT, 
they designed their electrical loop game which they will be making at the end of term. In History, 
they learned about the events leading up to the eruption of Mount Vesuvius and during the 
eruption. 
Year 5 – have begun planning a persuasive leaflet about Cuffley camp. In Maths, children started 
learning how to calculate the perimeter of rectangles, rectilinear shapes and polygons; they also 
learnt to calculate the area of rectangles. The teachers were impressed by the effort the children 
have been putting in to complete their tasks. In PSHE, the children discussed body image and 
relationships with food - their insights and opinions were remarkable. The children also 
consolidated their knowledge about Mayans in Humanities by embarking on creating a PowerPoint 
presentation on Mayans. It has been a fun but a busy week in Year 5! 
Year 6 – have continued writing non-chronological reports on owls, they have gathered lots of 
interesting information and facts on these fascinating creatures - did you know that a group of 
owls is called a parliament?  In Maths, the children have begun working on area, perimeter and 
volume.  In History, Year 6 have researched King Henry VIII and have prepared a PowerPoint 
presentation on whether he was a good or bad king.  The children have also thoroughly enjoyed 
art this week, they have investigated the artwork of Wayne Thiebaud, Yayoi Kusama and Jeff 
Koon.  They will now make their own sculpture inspired by one of the artist's work. 

 

Brainiacs of the 

Week: 

Cairo 
Muska and 
Louie 

Cardiff 
Chichi and 
Levi 

London 
Nathaniel 
and 
Lillyanna 

Lisbon 
Harlow and 
Lili 

Paris 
Remi and 
Georgie 

Prague 
Shaan and 
Oliver 

Washington 
Emi and 
Georgia 

Warsaw 
Kayne and 
Ekam 

 

Attendance and Lates this week… 

 

C
ai

ro
 

C
ar

d
if

f 

Lo
n

d
o

n
 

Li
sb

o
n

 

P
ar

is
 

P
ra

gu
e 

W
as

h
in

gt
o

n
 

W
ar

sa
w

 

Attendance 96% 97% 94% 99% 97% 89% 89% 86% 

Lates 2 1 1 3 3 0 0 1 

Well done Lisbon Class! 

 

Ivertastics! 
Well done to: 

Bella and Chichi 

The children really enjoyed telling their 
parents/carers what they have been 
doing in year 6 so far and showing 

photographs of the various subjects and 
events that have been covered in year 6.  

They finished off with a song about 
prepositions which they also performed 

very well.  Well done Warsaw class! 
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Date Event 

20th 
Mar 

Junior School 
Bag2School 
Deadline 

25th 
Mar 

Y3/4 Swimming 
Week 

28th 
Mar 

End of Spring Term, 
1pm finish 

29th 
Mar 

Good Friday - Bank 
Holiday 

29th Mar – 14th Apr 
Easter Holidays 

2nd and 3rd Apr 
Easter Holiday Club 

15th 
Apr 

First Day of 
Summer Term 

16th 
Apr 

Class Photo Day 

6th 
May 

Bank Holiday 
Monday 

9th 
May 

Cairo Class Coffee 
Morning 

 

 @ivjs_bucks 

 Iver Village 
Junior School Don’t forget we are a NUT AND SESAME FREE SCHOOL- we have children 

who have allergies! (let’s  leave them for the squirrels) 

This Week’s 
Winner: 

Ezra 

 

Words Of The Week… 
 

Any child with 100% 
attendance for the 
week will enter the 

‘Wheel of Fortune’ prize 
draw! The winner will 
be drawn live with a 

chance to win a book! 

Letters/Blogs out this 
week: 

 
Y3/4 Swimming 

Equipment  
 

Copies of school letters are 

available on our website 

 

Thank you to everyone who donated and wore red, we have raised over £120! 

With a break in the rain we finally managed to get a football fixture played!  
Our year 5/6 team travelled the short distance to St Marys for a tough league fixture. A great start 

from Iver saw us take an early lead after some lovely passing football through the midfield. We 
soon doubled our lead with a header and after a great delivery we kept the pressure on St Marys 

and limited them to only a few attacks although they looked dangerous on the break. A brace saw 
us extend our lead to 3-0 and creating some lovely looking football. St Marys attacked on the 

break and got a goal back just before half time. A change in personnel from the home team made 
them far more dangerous in the second half and with a few missed timed passes they pounced to 

score 2 goals to draw the game 3-3. A great spectacle of football from Iver and great resilience 
until the end, and with only the bare minimum of 8 players with two struggling with injury during 

the game. We are all really proud of them all. 

https://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/school-news/easter-holiday-sports-club
https://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/school-news/easter-holiday-sports-club
https://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/school-news/y34-swimming-information
https://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/school-news/y34-swimming-information
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/iver-village-infant-and-junior-schools?utm_campaign=cause-page-social-share&utm_source=whatsapp&utm_medium=social&utm_content=Hyperlink
https://bag2school.com/what-we-collect

